
W/C 21.09.20 

We have all had a great week despite the weather not being the best, it seems 

like Autumn is well and truly on the way, with this in mind please ensure your 

child comes to school with a coat and if you think necessary a hat and gloves. 

Please make sure that these are labelled. 

 Our focus story this week has been Peace at Last by Jill Murphy. After 

listening to the story we listened to the different sounds we could 

hear in the classroom, using technology to record them and listen 

back to them. We then ventured to forest school to listen for more 

sounds.  

 This week’s sounds in phonics have been ‘s’ (slither down the snake) and ‘d’ 

(round the dinosaur’s bottom up his tall neck and down to his feet). 

 A little homework task for this week is for the children to practice 

putting on their coats independently. This includes pulling sleeves the 

right way, putting coat on and then fastening the buttons/zip.  

 The children have enjoyed lunch this week and have done really well 

following the lunchtime routine. 

 We have continued our assessments with the children covering all 

different areas of learning. 

 In RE we have talked about how we are all special and how our names are 

special to us all, we followed on from our learning of this and carried 

out a class liturgy. 

 Please ensure all children bring in a water bottle filled with  water only. 

 There will be lots of information being posted on the website in the 

coming weeks, please keep an eye out for any text reminders from the 

admin team. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Mr Cowen & Mrs Gallagher 

  

 


